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TITLE: Another Way Project Budget Revision March 2024 
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Approval is sought for the revised funding allocation within the Another Way Project (focused 
deterrence).  The total budget is unchanged.  All proposals are in line with conditions described in 
the Youth Endowment Fund (YEF) Grant Agreement and are detailed in Appendix A.   
 
INFORMATION IN SUPPORT OF DECISION: (eg report or business case) 
The Youth Endowment Fund’s Grant and Evaluation Committee (GECO) on 14 March gave final approval 
on site proposals including ours that will allow the Project to move to delivery stage in April 2023.   The 
Another Way Project is one of five sites nationally that will deliver an evaluated focused deterrence 
intervention to assess its effective in the English context at reducing serious youth violence through 
targeting the groups that are disproportionally involved in violence.  

Since the original decision request on 13 March 2023, and the subsequent update decision in October 
2023 the budget has further evolved as set out in Appendix I.  

Whilst proposed changes to the budget are discussed with YEF as part of regular dialogue, there is the 
flexibility to move budget allocations between financial years and budget headings provided it remains 
within the total budget envelope and YEF are comfortable with our reasons for doing so.   

The current budget reprofile is largely a consequence of some elements of the Project having a delayed 
start.  The under 18 year old support went live in June 2023 and the adult support is due to start in May 
2024.  This has led to underspend not only in these budget headings but in a number of dependent 
budget allocations, as much of the spend was linked to providing support be it emergency payments or 
mental health provision.   

Of particular significance were two budget headings, Youth Work and Engagement, and Mentoring with a 
combined value over the project life of £200,000. This funding had been allocated to address gaps that 
emerged in the main support offer be it specialist services or diversionary activity.  To date there has 
been relatively little demand for such provision and YEF have asked us (and all sites in the Project) to 
consider expanding the capacity of our support team offer. The Another Way Project Board has therefore 
supported proposals to commission further capacity from the voluntary sector to support both adults and 
children.   
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